
 
 

School Climate Survey for Parents 
April 8 - May 9, 2022 

Ten Minutes 
That’s all it will take! Ten Minutes. 

Please share your thoughts and 
ideas about making our school a caring 
and safe place to learn where all students 
can thrive and be successful. 

The school climate survey for parents 
will allow us to: April 8, 2022 

Understand what we do well and  
and what we need to improve 

Ensure that our schools are strong 
vibrant faith communities that are 
safe and caring for all students. 

To access the 2022 Climate Survey: 

Click here or visit your school’s website 
and click on ‘School Climate Survey’ 

Last day to complete the survey: 

This survey is voluntary and confidential. 
No individuals will be identified. 
Only group information will be reported. 

Survey closes:  
May 9, 2022 

For more information, contact 
your school principal or email 
SchoolClimate@ycdsb.ca 

This will be the best TEN MINUTES you can give, and we thank you! 

https://ycdsb.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cHEsb11AcC7wA3I

